
       “Why are my utility bills so high?”  

    The Role of the Public Service Commission 
 

 

What is the Public Service Commission (PSC)? 
 

Georgia’s Public Service Commission (PSC) is a 5 

member board that regulates the rates charged and the 

services provided by most investor-owned utilities 

operating in the state: 

●​ telecommunications,  

●​ natural gas, and  

●​ electric utilities. 

 

How does the PSC impact us?​
 

✔​ Our utility bills. ​
The PSC helps determine the cost of our utility bills for companies like Georgia Power, 

Atlanta Gas Light Co., and Liberty Utilities. 

✔​ Our energy future. ​
PSC commissioners make decisions about Georgia’s energy future and help dictate how 

much of Georgia’s energy comes from fossil fuels, like gas and coal, or if they derive from 

renewable energy sources. 

 

PSC elections are coming — make your voice count! 
 

 

The five members of the PSC must live in 

and represent one of five districts, but 

elections are held in a statewide vote. This 

means you can vote in all PSC elections, 

regardless of the district where you live. 

Districts 2 and 3 are up for election this year. 

 

 

 

How can I contact the PSC?  
 

All PSC meetings are open to the public and 

livestreamed on their YouTube channel at 

https://www.youtube.com/georgiapublic 

servicecommission. ​
 

You can make a public comment during the 

meetings, but must be present in person to do 

so (Room 110, 244 Washington Street, Atlanta, 

GA).   

 

You can submit written comments to the PSC 

website at 

https://psc.ga.gov/public-comments/. 

For more information, visit https://psc.ga.gov/ 
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Call toll free: 

(800) 282-5813 (Non-metro Atlanta) 

(404) 656-4501 (Metro Atlanta) 

 


